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The Russian president announced that the objective of his visit will “carefully discuss all current
issues on the bilateral agenda.”
 

“Argentina is one of our key partners in Latin America,” Putin said during the presentation of
credentials of ambassadors in Moscow 14, among whom was the new head of the diplomatic
delegation Argentina, Pablo Anselmo Tettamanti.
 

The Russian president announced that the objective of his trip to Buenos Aires will advance
projects with benefits for both sides “in the field of energy, including nuclear, heavy machinery
industry and military-technical cooperation.”
 

The visit of the head of the Kremlin the South American country will be part of a tour that will
launch in South America, during which he will also attend the final of the World Cup in Brazil,
which will be played on July 13.  
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